
 

SPECIAL NOTICE FOR VOTERS 
UNDER COVID-19 QUARANTINE 

 

On behalf of the Nisqually Indian Tribal Council, the Nisqually Tribal 
Third-Party Election Auditor, Honest Ballot, is pleased to announce important 
information for the upcoming 2021 Tribal Election cycle: 

Regular in-person voting for the Nisqually General Election will take 
place at the Billy Frank Jr. Gymnasium, 4820 She Nah Num Dr. SE, 
Olympia, WA 98513, on SATURDAY, May 1, 2021 from 9:00 AM to 
5:00 PM.  

For voters who will be under quarantine of the public health nurse, 
whether voluntary or mandatory, on the date of the General 
Election: 
In order to provide eligible voters who are currently in voluntary quarantine or 
mandatory quarantine upon order of the Nisqually Tribal Public Health 
Department the opportunity to vote in the General Election, the Tribal Health 
Public Personnel are permitted to drop off and pick up ballots and electronic copies 
of identification at the quarantine locations of any Tribal Member who is under 
quarantine on Saturday, May 1, 2021.   

Before receiving a ballot, a tribal member must show proof that they are 
under quarantine by mandate of the Nisqually Public Health Officer.  

 

Please contact: 

Mary Szafranksi at (360) 413-2731 to advise the Public Health Office of a Tribal 
Member under quarantine who would like to participate in this service.  
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